
From: Russell, James <  
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 10:33 AM 
To: Tech Forum <techforum@bpa.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Post-2028 (Sept 8th presentation) 
 
Thank you for the presentation on Sept 8th,  We appreciate BPA working with customers on options and 
modeling those options.  Two thoughts: 
 

1) Slide 14 indicated support continuing for IRD and LDD discounts and Slide 17 Transfer 
service.  Please note Tacoma has been silent on these two issues to date as these issues are 
subject to the careful balance achieved under the PPC concept paper filed in March.   CHWM is a 
critical component of an overall package and our support for these other issues is contingent on 
the CHWM outcome. 

2) We request BPA in its CHWM scenarios also show each customers RD “status quo” RHWM 
under each Tier 1 system size as a comparison 

 
Thank you for consideration of these comments. 
 

Jim Russell 
Tacoma Power 
Manager Power & Tx Contracts 
Cell: 360-561-3640 
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